NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

VILLAGE OF GLENWOQOD
IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA

Regarding Bylaw 268-2024 for the purpose of repealing Bylaw 262-2022
which closed a portion of a roadway in accordance with Section 22 of the
Municipal Government, as the closure is no longer required because the
associated subdivision approval has been withdrawn.

Tuesday, November 19, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
At the Glenwood Community Hall - 90 Main Avenue N.W.

Bylaw 262-2022 being a bylaw for the purpose of closing a roadway in accordance with Section
22 of the Municipal Government Act, is no longer required as the associated subdivision approval
has been withdrawn; and

The Municipality must prepare a repeal bylaw and provide for its consideration at a public hearing;

THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing to consider the proposed Bylaw No. 268-2024
will be held in the Village of Glenwood at the Glenwood Community Hali at ___7:00 p.m. _on
Tuesday, November 19, 2024,

AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE that anyone wishing to make a presentation regarding the proposed
bylaw shall notify the Municipal Administrator no later than _4:00 p.m. on_Tuesday, November
19, 2024. Both written and verbal presentations may be given at the public hearing.

A copy of the proposed bylaw may be inspected at the Village of Glenwood municipal office during
normal business hours and is posted on the Village website www.glenwood.ca

DATED at the Village of Glenwood in the Province of Alberta this 30th day of October, 2024.

Cynthia Vizzutti

Chief Administrative Officer
Village of Glenwood

Box 1084

Glenwood, Alberta TOK 2RO




